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 Dillman Road Wastewater Treatment Plant Operations Temporarily Suspended 

 Bloomington, Ind. -  The City of Bloomington Utilities  is investigating the source of 
 hydrocarbon odors coming from the sewage that flows to the Dillman Road Wastewater 
 Treatment Plant. Plant operators detected the odor late Sunday and suspended 
 operation of the plant by diverting flow to the equalization basin while the source of the 
 contamination is determined. There is currently no risk to the plant, its operators, or the 
 water in Clear Creek. CBU is working with the Indiana Department of Environmental 
 Management to determine the next steps while we work to locate the source of the 
 odor, implement remedial actions, and resume plant operations. 


